
 

     Filed by The PNC Financial Services Group, Inc. 
Pursuant to Rule 425 under the Securities Act of 1933 and

 deemed filed pursuant to Rule 14a-12 of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934

Subject Company: Sterling Financial Corporation 
Commission File No. 000-16276

            James E. Rohr, Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of The PNC Financial Services Group, Inc. (“PNC”), is scheduled to give a
presentation to investors on August 13, 2007 at the Keefe, Bruyette & Woods Large Cap Bank Conference in Kohler, Wisconsin. This
presentation will be accompanied by a series of electronic slides that include information pertaining to the financial results and business
strategies of PNC. The following slides and related material were posted on PNC’s website on Friday, August 10, 2007, after the market close:



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ABOUT THE PNC/STERLING FINANCIAL CORPORATION TRANSACTION

            The PNC Financial Services Group, Inc. and Sterling Financial Corporation will be filing a proxy statement/prospectus and other
relevant documents concerning the merger with the United States Securities and Exchange Commission (the "SEC"). WE URGE INVESTORS
TO READ THE PROXY STATEMENT/PROSPECTUS AND ANY OTHER DOCUMENTS TO BE FILED WITH THE SEC IN
CONNECTION WITH THE MERGER OR INCORPORATED BY REFERENCE IN THE PROXY STATEMENT/PROSPECTUS,
BECAUSE THEY WILL CONTAIN IMPORTANT INFORMATION.

            Investors will be able to obtain these documents free of charge at the SEC's Web site (www.sec.gov). In addition, documents filed with
the SEC by The PNC Financial Services Group, Inc. will be available free of charge from Shareholder Relations at (800) 843-2206. Documents
filed with the SEC by Sterling Financial Corporation will be available free of charge from Sterling Financial Corporation by contacting
Shareholder Relations at (877) 248-6420.

            The directors, executive officers, and certain other members of management and employees of Sterling Financial Corporation are
participants in the solicitation of proxies in favor of the merger from the shareholders of Sterling Financial Corporation. Information about the
directors and executive officers of Sterling Financial Corporation is included in the proxy statement for its May 8, 2007 annual meeting of
shareholders, which was filed with the SEC on April 2, 2007. Additional information regarding the interests of such participants will be
included in the proxy statement/prospectus and the other relevant documents filed with the SEC when they become available.




